
                                    Maths 
 

Our maths lessons over the next half-term will see us 

exploring multiplication and division. We will be 

investigating equal and unequal groups, representing 

multiplication with arrays and using repeated addition to 

find answers. We will also be using practical resources 

to share out objects, leading towards simple division 

problems. Later in the term, we will be investigating 

time, learning to identify o’clock and half-past times, as 

well as exploring the way we find halves and quarters of 

groups, quantities and shapes. Finally, we will continue to 

practice our number bonds and addition facts daily, 

making sure that our quick recall of these is really sharp 

in preparation for the move up to Years 2 and 3. 

Computing 
 

Our final topic of the year will see us exploring data 

handling. We will be collecting data and inputting this 

into a computer to create pictograms about our 

favourite foods and animals. 



                                    Maths 
 

 This half-term we are working on multiplication and 

division and much of our work will involve multiples 

of 2, 5 and 10 - so try practicing counting in groups 

at home. Count things that come in 2s, like pairs of 

socks, knives and forks or KitKat fingers. Count 

fingers on everyone’s hands to practice counting in 

5s, or sets of fingers and toes for groups of 10. 

Makes peas or beans into groups of 2, 5 or 10 and 

count them. 
 

 Total up money in the piggy bank, totalling up how 

much all the 2ps, 5ps or 10ps are worth by counting 

in multiples. For bonus points, try counting back into 

the pot by counting back in 2s, 5s or 10s. 

Computing 
 

 BBC Bitesize has some great learning resources 

at www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zv2mn39/ 

where you can learn more about making charts 

and pictograms. 


